
From: Dave Hall <dahsr2@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 13, 2020 9:12 AM 
To: Multifamily Allocations <Multifamily.Allocations@floridahousing.org> 
Subject: Re: Second Modification issued in RFAs 2020-201, 2020-202, 2020-203, and 2020-204 
 
 
 
On Tuesday, October 13, 2020, 09:11:42 AM EDT, Dave Hall <dahsr2@yahoo.com> wrote:  
 
 
I have received the Florida Housing Multifamily Allocation. Thank You. 
I have read the application on line for Developers. I have had the pleasure 
to receive 20 million tax credit plan 1995 Academy Village and ST Cloud Village 
I wanted to apply but the application it required bank statements and too many 
questions Tax returns statements IRS etc. I have started building affordable 
homes for Seniors and Veterans in Highlands County. Placid Lakes is the 
location for my Non For Profit Corp , Filed 5/8/20 . We as a new company 
and trying to float with this Viras on top of us , but will survive ! The Affordable  
Housing for Florida needs to allow the smaller Developers to give you the 
outside look and allow smaller projects affordable with Tax Credit Programs. 
Thank You !  Veterans Affordable Housing Corp. David A Hall Licensed  as 
Real Estate Broker for 40 Years in Florida. BK 126299.  God Bless America!!! 
 


